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We can't allow people to live in our parks. Most of the people are drug users. It's bad
enough now with the amount of garbage that's being left around our parks. They
don't care about keeping things clean. As a mother, | won't feel safe walking my kids
around with homeless camping right next to us. Our beautiful parks will be no more.
Oregon is such a beautiful state but its slowly declining because of things like this.



